

JW Aquino, AIA President

LE McGill, PE, LEED AP, BD+C Executive Vice President

> JN Gleason, PE, LEED AP Vice President

> > KM Siuts Secretary-Treasurer

Senior Associates RA Feese TL Hinton, PE JG Meerdink DB White, CDT/CCCA

> Associates GW Gaither, CET MS Hall, PE RC Van Note, PE

I spoke with Jason Vogelbaugh of ACS this morning. We reviewed his figures and compared them to the estimates. We believe the Alpha bid is responsive and complete.

We recommend a contract for the Temperature Control work be awarded to ACS for the bid amount.

The difference between the estimate and the bid amount is entirely attributed to rapidly rising material costs.

Please call if questions.

James Gleason PE

Vice President

att: bid tab CC RVN w/att